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November 1, 2021 

Dearest O’Malley’s friends, 

We are contacting you today in search of help for our holiday fundraiser on Saturday, December 

18, 2021; helping us to create a new community memory, one that all of our futures will rely on 

for strength. Please join O’Malley’s Pub & Eatery’s holiday fundraiser and help us raise money 

for those in need.   

For over ten years, O’Malley’s has been hosting a holiday fundraiser for local charities.  This is 

our first year hosting the holiday fundraiser to benefit the formation of the Boys & Girls Club in 

Aurora in collaboration with the Community Foundation of the Fox River Valley (who will act 

as the component fund host). The Boys & Girls Club’s mission is to enable all young people, 

especially those who need it most, to reach their full potential as productive, caring, responsible 

citizens. Every young person deserves to thrive - regardless of their circumstances or zip code. 

But for too many kids and teens, a great future and their ability to reach their full potential are 

threatened by widening income and access inequities.  By building on the children’s strengths 

and assets in their lives, Clubs strengthen young people’s resilience and belief in their own 

capabilities.   

As stated, this year our annual fundraiser will be on Saturday, December 18th, 2021 and our goal 

is to raise $50,000.00. We understand this is a high fundraising goal, however, it is attainable 

because of your care and backing.   The success of this event and ultimately, our community, 

depends on your generosity. As always, we are offering many different opportunities for 

businesses to show their support whether it be through a sponsorship or raffle donation. Items we 

would like to collect for our raffle include items like sports memorabilia, gift cards, gift baskets, 

coupons and tools/hardware.  

If you have any questions or need further information, please contact us at 630-892-5150 and ask 

for Jessica or email us at support@mjplawoffice.com.  For more information on Community 

Foundation of Fox River Valley, please visit them online at 

www.cffrv.gives/BoysAndGirlsClubAurora. The Boys and Girls Club in Aurora is a component 

fund of the Community Foundation of the Fox River Valley.  Donations are tax deductible to the 

extent of the law.   

On behalf of all of us at O’Malley’s, Community Foundation of Fox River Valley and Boys & 

Girls Club in Aurora, we thank you in advance for your support this holiday season.  

Kind regards,  

O’Malley’s Pub & Eatery 
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